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Alex Burnett featured in Q&A in the
Opening Statement

07.17.2014
Williams Mullen attorney Alex Burnett was featured in a Q&A with the Virginia Bar Association?s
Young Lawyers Division newsletter, the Opening Statement. He discussed his involvement in the
VBA and being a recipient of the 2013 Sandra P. Thompson Award from the VBA in recognition of
his outstanding work and long-term service. See the full interview here.
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